[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to the Lions of Indiana Multiple District 25 website.
It is going to be another busy year for the Lions of Indiana.  Our first council meeting is July 21st in Portage.  The first two of seven Banner Night celebrations begins with District Governor Dennis Brown (25-A) that night and District Governor Ron Edwards (25-E) celebrates the following weekend.  Please see the calendar for additional details on these events.
The Indiana Lions Foundation is looking for workers selling and scanning tickets at the Indiana State Fair (August 3-19) again this year.  This is one the of the Foundation’s main fund raisers.  Volunteering at the State Fair can earn your club credits toward a W.P. Woods Fellowship award or can earn funds for your club.
The Leadership team has decided to move the Leadership conference back to January and is rebranding it “Mid-Winter Conference”.  It goes to prove everything old is new again.  The conference this year will be at the Crowne Plaza Indianapolis with everything hopefully under one roof.  The committee has listened to the attendees and revamped the format to better fit the needs of the Lions.  Please mark it on your calendars, sign up, and plan to attend January 11th and 12th 2019.  Let’s make the All New Mid-Winter Conference a success.
We are also planning to provide updates on the MyLion app as additional information and training materials become available.  It is important for us to start learning and using the app as it will be the only way to report our service projects starting in July 2019.
Until the next update, I will be off Racing to Serve.  CC Keith Thomas

